

Christmas Message 2021
Fellow members,
Like last year we are still waiting and watching as the pandemic is still raging, but as we are now double vaccinated and with a booster, we can enjoy with care our Institute meetings face to face and enjoy the friendship and camaraderie with our fellow members.
Santa is coming!! I hope we have a sprinkling of snow on Christmas day so Rudolf and his mates can deliver the presents down the chimney. In the past in our house our children left mince pies, shortbread and a wee whisky for Santa and a pile of carrots for the reindeer. It was all excitement! I hope you have that excitement too.
Ladies, I would like to wish you all the very happiest Christmas and I hope you all enjoy this Festive Season with your family and friends. 
With all best wishes for the New Year, and may 2022 bring us joy and happiness. 
Helen

